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From: John Perkins

To: Rolfs, Daniel
Subject: BCNA Letter regarding Park St grocery store
Date: Monday, August 20, 2018 5:32:52 PM

The Greenbush Neighborhood Council has discussed the points brought forward in Bay Creek
NA's letter to the Truman-Olson Selection Committee and BCNA's concerns about the real
possibility our local grocery store closing for an extended period of time.

The Greenbush Neighborhood Council agreed closure of this store will add to the “food
desert" situation in South Madison and have the hardest impact on customers who rely on
various forms of public transit to patronize this local food store as mentioned in the BCNA
letter. We ask the Truman-Olson selection committee be cognizant of this aspect and take this
concern into consideration when proceeding with the RFP process.

Sincerely,
John Perkins
Greenbush Neighborhood Council
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